
Winklebury Infant School 

Headteacher Mrs K. Bartlett  Chair of Governors Mrs J. Meredith 

OPEN DAY 
For parents of children who are due to start school in September 2026. 

We would like to invite you to find out more about  

Winklebury Infant School  
Willoughby Way Basingstoke RG23 8AF on   

Wednesday 22nd Oct - 9.15am  
Monday 10th Nov- 1.30pm  
Tuesday 25th Nov - 5.30pm  
Tuesday 13th Jan - 9.15am 

Each session will start with a short presentation by the 
Headteacher, followed by a tour of the school led by our school 
prefects and an opportunity to look around the school grounds.   
If you would like to attend, please contact the school and let us 

know.  

In the meantime, please explore our school 
website to find out more about us – there is a 

special page for prospective parents.   
 

If you have any questions or would just like a 
chat with the Headteacher about our 

wonderful school,  

please call us on 01256 323244 
or e-mail us at 

adminoffice@winklebury-inf.hants.sch.uk. 


